Inquiry into the Electoral Commission of Queensland’s online publication of the preliminary and formal counts of the
votes cast in the 2020 quadrennial local government election and the Bundamba and Currumbin state by-elections

held on 28 March 2020. Submission No 006
From: I
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ECQ Submission - Local Government Elections - Sunshine Coast Council
Date: Thursday, 7 May 2020 8:16:44 PM
Dear Sir/Madam

I followed candidate results via the ECQ website during the 2020 LG election?

Count results were reviewed daily and the vote count and preference distribution were
tardy.

Complains to SCRC officers regarding use of inappropriate campaign signage by two
candidates in Division 9 and one in Division 8 were not acted upon and likely influenced
the Division 8 final result.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Koerner
Treasurer Coolum Residents Association





